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TO ALL THE PARTICIPANTS IN THE IBSSA CONGRESS  

2006 - MIAMI 
 
 

First of all We would like to tell you all, that it is for Us an honour to be a 
member of IBSSA as you are. In fact, although the IBSSA, as an Association, 
and The Federation of Autonomous Priories of Our Sovereign Order, as a State 
internationally recognized, are different and independent international entities, 
our targets and objectives are similar : To make the World a more secure 
place to live. 
 
 
The Congress of IBSSA is also the annual opportunity for friends and 
professional colleagues to meet, sharing ideas, knowledge, information and 
technologies, and in no other field of activity like Security, success depends on 
team work and on sharing. 
 
 
So, as this year it was impossible for Us to be present, on behalf of the 
Federation of Autonomous Priories of Our Sovereign Order and of all of its 
Knights, We wish to all participants a good and fruitful work and a successful 
outcome for the Congress. 
 
 
Yours in Saint John 
 
 
His Eminent Highness Sir J. M. Cosmelli, Grand Collar KM 
                                     REGENT  
 
 


